
The Lake District Green Lanes Alliance 

 

 

 

Please send an email to membership@ldgla.uk, 

confirming that you support the aims of the LDGLA and 

wish to become a member. 

Please give your name, address and a phone number. Our 

privacy notice below explains how we will use your 

personal data. 

Membership is £10 annually for individuals and 

households, £25 annually for groups. Please pay by 

electronic transfer to the LDGLA bank account, giving 

your name as reference . The sort code is 23 05 80 and the 

account number is 36 68 83 51. 

 

 
 

Why we need your data 
 

The LDGLA needs to know your basic personal data in order: 
  to keep in touch with you for membership purposes 
 to send you our newsletter by post or by email 
 to send you items of current news if we have your email address. 

 
 

Privacy Notice 
 

The Lake District Green Lanes Alliance (LDGLA) is what is known as the “Controller” of the 

personal data you provide to us.  We only collect basic personal data about you, which 

includes name, address, e-mail address and phone number. 

With your membership you will help us to protect the fell 

tracks of the Lake District National Park and World 

Heritage Site for farming use and quiet, non 

motorised recreation. 

 

 

 

 

You will receive regular updates about our work. 

 



What we do with your data 
Your basic personal data is held and managed by the Membership Secretary, as part of 

his/her administrative role.  The Chair and other members of the Core Group may also use 

your basic personal data for communicating with you.  Your basic personal data is not 

revealed to any other member of the LDGLA or any third party without your consent. 
 

What are your rights 
If at any point you believe the data we hold on you is incorrect you can request to see this 

data and have it corrected or deleted.  Please contact the Membership Secretary via 

membership@ldgla.uk to make a request. 
 

If you are not satisfied with our response or believe we are processing your personal data 

not in accordance with the law you can complain to the Information Commissioner’s Office 

at https://ico.org.uk/. 
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